

## BOROUGH OF HIGHLANDS TNR ANNUAL MEETING

151 Navesink Avenue, Highlands NJ 07732 Monday, June 2, 2025, at 7:00 PM

## **TNR ANNUAL MEETING 6/2/2025**

Thank you for your efforts in Cat Caregiving for the Borough of Highlands. Please review the following forms. Please sign the agreement and provide us with a census of the cats you manage. You can take the documents to Borough Hall 8:30am to 4:30pm and mark them to my attention. If those hours do not fit your schedule, you may also put them in the drop box outside the front door of the office, 24/7. Once signed by the Borough and MCSPCA, the documents are scanned and emailed to the Caregiver.

The joint Highlands/MCSPCA TNR Program is discussed during the spring TNR public meeting. This notice is your invitation to attend along with other members of our community. Please join us on Monday June 2<sup>nd</sup> at 7pm. Our partners at MCSPCA will also be in attendance to answer any questions you may have regarding the program. Over the years, several caregivers and others have reached out to MCSPCA to alert them of areas where cats congregate.

Contact details for MCPCA are listed below:

MCSPCA TNR Animal Control Officers can be reached at 732-542-0040, at the prompt choose option 8 if you have questions or concerns.

Email: TNR@monmouthcountyspca.org

MCSPCA Website: www.monmouthcountyspca.org/services/spay-neuter-clinic/

If you are no longer a Caregiver, please let me know, so I can update our records.

I look forward to seeing you at the meeting.

All the best,
Mayor Carolyn Broullon
Borough of Highlands
151 Navesink Ave
Highlands, NJ 07732
www.highlandsnj.gov

Mobile: 732-291-4009

cbroullon@highlandsnj.gov